
 

 

Town of Windsor Mask Policy – Updated 3-1-2022 

 

 

 

Based on new CDC and State of CT COVID-19 safety protocols regarding use of face masks/face coverings, the 

following policy will be in place as of Wednesday, March 2, 2022at 12:00am for Town of Windsor facilities and 

operations. 

 

What does this mean for employees and patrons? 
 

 All town employees and patrons regardless of vaccination status will no longer be required to wear a 

mask throughout the town buildings. (exceptions: Caring Connection, Discovery Center, Dial-A-Ride 

drivers and riders while on routes) 

 The plexiglass and other adjustments made in your departments will remain intact.  

 

Expectations of Employees 
 

 If you are more comfortable wearing a mask…WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO DO SO!  

 Please continue to wash your hands and use sanitizer. 

 Continue to be respectful of each other’s space.  

 

Noteworthy Information 
 

 COVID-19 vaccines are effective at preventing COVID-19 disease, especially severe illness and death. 

 COVID-19 vaccines reduce the risk of people spreading COVID-19. There is information showing it’s 
unlikely a vaccinated person who becomes infected with the coronavirus transmits it to someone else. 

 Please monitor your health and watch for symptoms. If you have symptoms of COVID-19, please contact 

the Health Department. If you are feeling sick, you should stay home and take care of yourself.  

 

We hope that all of you and your family members see the benefits of getting vaccinated and staying up-to-

date with boosters and hope you make the decision to get the vaccine.   Please continue to stay safe and 

healthy. 


